

September 6, 2023

Blaine A. Griffin, President Cleveland City Council 601 Lakeside Ave. Cleveland, Ohio 44114

Re: Legislation for Passage

Dear President Griffin:

I am requesting legislation to be passed under suspension at the September 18, 2023 meeting:

Amend Pay Band Sections 45 and 55.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (216) 664-2458.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Matthew Cole

Director of Human Resources

Wattery J. Locy

CC: All Members of Council

Nancy Lanzola, Project Director - Department of Law

R. Long, Director of Civil Service